From: Cathie Guthrie [mailto:cguthrie000@sympatico.ca]

Sent: September 27, 2006 9:06 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: EB-2006-0034

Good day: I am unable to attend the meeting because I work for a living. I find the application by Enbridge to increase the delivery charge despicable. I believe that if this company was run properly they would not feel that they must dump on the back of low to middle income earners such as myself. They should have enough cash flow in their budget to go with the highs and lows of the natural gas market. I feel that they knew that for the next few months, natural gas prices are lower than what they had expected so they felt they were justified this request for an increase. This is appalling.

I can understand if they have actual people and lease agreements for trucks to deliver to the homeowners homes and must amend for cost of living increase for their drivers, however...but they don' do that !

It is tough enough to get through an Ontario winter but to have a company try to get more money from their customers is unbelievable.

If you allow this to go through, it will just prove to the enbridge customer sand Ontario residents that you and the  government are in the pockets of the energy companies .

I request at Enbridge reconsider this outrageous increase.

Yours truly

C Guthrie

Enbridge customer

